
Dear Family and Friends

   We appreciate your continued interest in the Karina Vetrano Memorial Fund and the 
scholarship in her name at Arch Bishop Molloy HS  in Queens, NY.

   Because of the multiple fund raisers, the Karina Vetrano Memorial Fund has recently awarded 
the first scholarship to a very deserving young woman.  All who made this possible are very 
thankful and as a result we are having the second annual golf outing at Upper Montclair CC in 
Clifton, NJ on Thursday, September 27th to help further fund this scholarship.

   The day will include lunch, use of the driving range, golf, access to locker rooms, lockers, 
showers, cocktails and dinner.

   Please plan to arrive no later than 11 AM, check in with the registration table near the bag 
drop.  Registration will be open at 10:30 AM.  Lockers will be assigned to all non-members.  
PLEASE DO NOT PUT GOLF SHOES ON IN THE PARKING LOT.  Shoes and a change of 
clothes can be brought into the locker room and be placed in your assigned locker.

   Your cost for the day is $310 which includes all the above, golf, carts and a fore caddy, it does 
not include the tip for the fore caddy which is recommended at $20 to be paid in cash.

   Lunch will be available at 11 AM…Shotgun start at 12:30…gift certificates will be awarded to 
the first 3 teams and we will also have certificates for Longest Drive and Closest to the Pin, all 
certificates can be redeemed in the Pro Shop.

   Water, soda, Gatorade, beer and snacks will be available at the half way house and on carts 
on the golf course and is included in your cost for the day.

  Following golf there will be a 3 hour open bar, hors d’oeuvres and a buffet dinner and desert.  
Cocktails and dinner only is $110.

   In order to complete your reservation please send your check made out to the Karina Vetrano 
Memorial Fund, all proceeds will go to the scholarship fund in her name at Molloy High School 
in Queens, NY.

   All checks can be mailed to Susan Parisi   10 Concord Road, Fairfield, NJ 07004

We appreciate the support of the scholarship in the name of our niece…

We hope to see you 9/27

All the Best
Bob and Susan Parisi

http://www.uppermontclaircountryclub.com

http://www.uppermontclaircountryclub.com

